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PLEASE - let the voters have a voice and let us vote on this bill.

If its as beneficial as the supporters say, they should be able to explains this
"complex" bill to the voters so we understand what we are voting on.  

What are the supporters afraid of?  If its as beneficial as stated, the Oregon voters
will vote in favor of it.

We do not believe its necessary.  Oregon's share of CO2 emissions is so minor that
SB1530 will have no effect on total CO2 emissions but will have devastating effect
on rural Oregonians and anyone working in natural resource industries.

We are 4th & 5th generation farmers here in Central Oregon and this bill will ruin
us.  Thank you for your consideration.

Susan & Larry Snyder, Condon, Or 97823  susanlarrysnyder@gmail.com 
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